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Mobile wallets offer convenience and 
security. The easy, safe and private 
way to pay is now available.  

Apple Pay®, Google Pay® & 
Samsung Pay® are here!  
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Annual Meeting 
Rescheduled 
Our 54th Annual Meeting has been 
rescheduled for Saturday, August 29,  
2020 at Tucker’s Restaurant, 3501 
Clemson Blvd, Anderson. SC.  
DUE TO COVID-19 THIS WILL BE A 
DROP-IN MEETING.   
Stop in anytime between 12–2pm and we 
will provide you with a sandwich box to go.  
Some boxes will have cash prizes in them! 

Register to attend soon! Tickets are free for 
members and are available in all branch 
offces. Guest tickets are $5.00.  You must 
sign up ahead of time and bring your ticket 
on the 29th to claim your box! 

A brief Business Meeting will be held from 
12:30-12:45pm.  Attendance is optional. 
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Dormant Accounts 
A membership account 
(savings) is considered 
dormant after 12 months 
of no activity if the balance 
is less than $1,000.00.  
After 5 years of no activity 
on a dormant account,  
we are required by law to 
turn the funds over to the 
state of South Carolina 
as abandoned property.  
To avoid the dormancy 
status, conduct at least 
one transaction every 
12 months. Fees are not 
considered transactions. 

Attention All Debit 
Card Holders 
Visa Debit Cardholders 
should be aware that 
transactions not approved 
by a PIN (Personal 
Identifcation Number) 
could be processed through 
a non-Visa network that 
offers PIN-less service.  
Those transactions may 
not be subject to Visa’s 
limited liability provisions.  
Transactions over the Visa 
network can be initiated 
with your signature by 
providing your card number 
over the phone or internet,  
or by swiping your card 
through a point-of-sale 
(POS) terminal and choosing 
to route the transaction over 
a Visa network. 

Direct Deposit Fraud has recently become a National Issue. Many scammers are 
attempting to direct deposit funds into accounts that do not belong to them, and then 
later withdrawing those funds.  DO NOT ever use funds that are direct deposited to your 
account from a place that you do not recognize.  Also never accept a direct deposit into 
your account on behalf of another individual. If you notice any abnormal deposits to your 
account, please contact us immediately so that you do not fall victim to this scam. 

If you are contacted by mail, e-mail or phone about someone sending you money,  
never give out your account numbers or personal information. Also, never give 
your Online Banking Login info to anyone. No one should ever attempt to login on 
your behalf to make transfers, Bill Pay Transactions or Mobile Deposits. 
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